AU softball games at Utica rescheduled
4/13/06

UTICA, NY The Alfred University softball team's doubleheader at Utica College will be played Saturday, April 29, at
2 p.m.The doubleheader had originally been scheduled for April 1 but was postponed due to inclement weather. The
games had been rescheduled for April 21, but will now be played April 29.



